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Dear Parents,  

 

It brings me great joy to share the 

following newsletter with you. Our 

students have continued to enjoy 

many activities over the last month 

and have had fun both inside and 

outside the classroom.  
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We celebrated our Mid-Autumn festival on the 28th of 

September which included a very special performance of 

the traditional Lion dance in the MPH. Students were also 

given the opportunity to make some delicious 

mooncakes in our canteen - Moon cakes are a traditional 

food served for this festival and enjoyed by all. Lastly our 

students spent time in class learning about the rich back 

story and origins of the moon festival! 
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Our students also excelled on the football 

pitch this month! On the 7th of October SIS @ 

Ciputra participated in a football tournament 

at Gamuda Gardens. We fielded 2 teams 

from both the upper and lower primary and 

played in a total of 3 games for each team. 
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Our years 2 - 3 B team and years 4 - 6 A team were able to 

win all of their games and were awarded with a trophy for their 

efforts and amazing plays. 

We were also able to hand out awards for most valuable 

player as well as best sportsman to members of our team. 

We believe that good sportsmanship is a cornerstone to 

develop good character both on and off the pitch. It was 

fantastic to see parents come out to support their children and 

our school. We hope to be able to have some games against 

other international schools in the future! 
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Lastly, to wrap up Term 1 we were able to have our first Parent-Teacher Conferences for the School year 

2023-2024. These first progress reports give our parents and teachers time to meet to review the first term 

and focus on areas of improvement moving into Term 2. We also were able to take the time to celebrate 

the successes that our children have achieved so far in Term 1. 

 

 
 

 A big thank you to all who were able to make it out to the school 

and meet the class teachers. We are always happy to help build 

a positive connection between home and school in order to help 

develop the hearts and minds of our students.  

If you were unable to make time for an appointment please 

remember that there will be time next term in our first week back 

where you can book an appointment with your child's teacher.   
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As always a big thank you for your continued trust and support! If there is anything I can assist with 

please feel free to contact me at the following email address: Michael.ogden@ciputra.sis.edu.vn 

Kind Regards,  

 

Michael Ogden (Mr.) 

Principal 

 

 


